
MAP HAS WON A MAJOR GRIEVANCE on behalf of our Prospect Heights Patrol and 
Prospect Heights Sergeants, where forced furlough days were the issue. 
 
An arbitrator has decided that the city, under management rights, cannot unilaterally 
force chapter officers under the contract to take furlough days. 
 
What is noteworthy in the decision is the arbitrator’s statement that the Village of 
Prospect Heights has no one to blame but themselves for this predicament.  
 
The grievance was argued by MAP attorney Jerry Marzullo. 
 
 










































